JCRC Meeting Highlights and Meeting Minutes March 31, 2015

Anthony Hall called the meeting to order at 6:50. The minutes for January were presented. Vic Koenig
made a motion to accept, and Craig Quillen seconded. Vic Koenig presented the Treasurer’s report,
with $298 in revenues from dues, and outlays of $868 for portoLet rental, power, AMA fees and taxes.
There is a $14, 879 balance.

In old business, Dave Collea is the new chairman of the Board. There will be a Spring Fly-In, Swap
Meet and Raffle on April 25™. Challenges will include carrier landing, balloon in air and dead stick
landing. Anthony Hall called out for a volunteer to coordinate getting together new members needing
training with an introductory pilot, and Vic Koenig stepped forward to do so.

April 18™ will be a work day. We will be replacing boards on the bleachers, repainting/patching the
runway graphic, and adding a plaque to the T-33. Vic Koenig asked about the need for more gravel.
Rock will be dropped off for the road portion for spreading. There is a plan to enlarge and gravel the
parking area for quad racing at the lower field. Jerry wondered how much gravel would be needed.
Skip Weller estimated it will require two to three loads of gravel for the parking area, and at least three
if a parking area is to be made near the lower field.

Anthony Hall noted that the club is being noticed around town. By way of example, Town Acres Stem
school requested the club do a show and tell about RC and aerodynamics (no flying) — if interested in
helping, please contact Eddie Cline.

Rhea Starnes stated he has tile that can be used at the airfield.

The next meeting will be at the airfield at 6:45. Grilling will start again May 1% or earlier. We are
getting a new grill — the old one has done it’s time.

At 7:25, there was a motion to close made by Michael Lick, and seconded by Joey Kemp.

Respectfully submitted,
Michael Lick, JCRC Secretary



